
CITY OF VAUGHAN  
EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 18, 2021 

Item 2, Report No. 28, of the Ready, Resilient and Resourceful Committee, which was 
adopted without amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 18, 2021. 

 

2. NEW BUSINESS – SPEEDING ON RESIDENTIAL STREETS  

Due to the recent tragedy which took place in the City of Vaughan, 
discussion took place with respect to traffic on residential streets. 
Information was provided that a report regarding this matter will be coming 
forward to a Committee meeting in the future. 

The Mayor and Members of Council expressed their condolences to the 
families. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Carella. 

  

 


